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Since 1988Since 1988
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Chef/Proprietor GiuseppeChef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148416.214.5148
www.fusilli.cawww.fusilli.ca

•

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.
416-361-5713

David Chan & Jim Giontsis
Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Area Rug Cleaning • Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom • Appraising • Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E. 416.366.0707  •  www.TurcoPersian.com

St. Paul's Basilica Parish
Established in 1822

First Parish of the Archdiocese of Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto

Ontario M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588

Fax: 416-366-5617

Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@on.aibn.com

Pastor: Fr. Edward J. Smith

"May the message of Christ, in all its fullness, continue to find

a home in you."

                                                                                                 Colossians 3:16

MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday  4:30 p.m.

Sunday   8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Mass available

At the Good Shepherd Centre 

412 Queen St. East

Tuesday to Friday 12:00 noon

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Saturday  3:45 to 4:15 p.m.

SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM,

CONFIRMATION,

FIRST COMMUNION,

MARRIAGE

Please contact the parish to begin the

process of preparation

MINISTRY TO THE SICK

Please call the parish office so that our

parishioners may receive communion

regularly.

OFFICE HOURS

Monday to Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Micheline Dutil, Principal

Phone: 416-393-5204

PARISH MINISTRIES

Sacramental Preparation

Breakfast Club

Children's Liturgy

Taize Prayer

Eucharistic Adoration

Choir

Food Bank

312 Queen Street East
416-366-3666

Dr. Imelda Gunawan
Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882
C 416-543-8852

www.TeamJonAmante.com

Mehdi Hassanianesfahani      Sylvia Amante           Jon Amante           Cliff Geroche

SPOT

EatEat
ShopShop

SpendSpend
and Enjoyand Enjoy

LOCALLOCAL
please 

support the
businesses

that support
your parish

WHITEHOUSE MEATS
ST. LAWRENCE MARKET

416-366-4465
whitehousemeats.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056
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  Mass Intentions for the Week 

 
  Saturday, June 9th       4:30 p.m.        Parishioners of St. Paul’s Basilica 
 
  Sunday, June 10th        8:30 a.m.         Fr. John Newton     
     11:00 a.m.      +Jose Faller  

 
 

THE SANCTUARY LIGHT BURNS FOR:  
+TIMOTHY BROSNAHAN 

CELEBRATE THE SACRAMENT OF THE  
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

THIS WEEKEND  
AFTER ALL THE MASSES 

 
What is the  

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick? 
  The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick is 
especially intended to strengthen those who are 
suffering serious illness.  For a long time, this 
sacrament was celebrated only with people who 
were dying and for this reason came to be known 
as “last rites.”  It was meant to give them strength 
to face death.  But today, it is offered to support, 
encourage and comfort all those who are seriously 
ill.  Participation in the celebration of this sacrament 
offers those who are sick an opportunity to open 
themselves to the healing power of God’s grace 
and to continue to grow in wholeness.  In this 
sacrament, we meet Jesus who heals and 
consoles us by giving us the Holy Spirit.  The Risen 
Lord comes to strengthen us in body, mind and 
spirit during our time of illness. 

 
Who should celebrate the  

Anointing of the Sick? 
  Those who are elderly and whose frailty is 
becoming more pronounced.  Those adults and 
children who are suffering from a major illness, are 
facing surgery, serious medical test or have 
suffered a serious accident.  Those who suffer from 
chronic illness such as arthritis or diabetes, or who 
suffer from a serious mental illness. 
 

CANADA DAY BREAKFAST 
SUNDAY JUNE 24 

  
This year our country will be 151 years old. 
To celebrate this milestone, you are invited 
to a Canada Day Breakfast after the 8:30 & 
11 a.m. Masses on Sunday, June 24th. 
Please, sign the Breakfast Sheet to the left 
of the middle door, so we will know how 
many eggs, bacon and pancakes to buy. 
There is no cost to you. There will be some 
door prizes.  

CELEBRATE FATHERS’ DAY 
AT THE BASILICA! 

 
Fathers’ Day is Sunday, June 17. At all the 
Masses this weekend, there will be a special 
blessing for the fathers of our parish. Please, 
sign the Fathers’ Day Sign Up sheet to the 
right of the middle door.  

June 10, 2018 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    OUR PARISH FESTIVAL 
 
On Sunday, September 16th after 
the 11:00am mass from 12:00 to 
2:00p.m. we will celebrate as a parish 
here on our church grounds, the fifth 
annual parish festival.  All are invited 
to come, there is no cost involved.  
Feel free to bring any parishioners 
who we may not be seeing regularly. 
 
 
 

 

“Vocations Seeds” 
Provided by Serra Clubs of Toronto 

and 
Approved by the Office of Vocations 
“Whoever does the will of God is my 
brother and sister and mother”. If 
you feel the inclination to be a 
priest, religious, or permanent 
deacon, call Fr. Chris Lemieux, 
Vocation Director, Archdiocese of 
Toronto 

Phone (416) 968-0997 
Email vocations@archtoronto.org   

 

 
Living the Gospel by helping youth 

rebuild their lives 

 
Sarah couldn’t get along with her mother, 
so she tried living on the streets at age 

14. She hitchhiked to Toronto to move in 
with her cousin, who soon kicked her 

out. Having no place to go, Sarah 
decided to try Sancta Maria House. She 
initially hated the structure and rules. 
However, the supportive staff won her 

trust and helped her return to school. At 
the end of her stay, she restored her 

relationship with her mother. ShareLife-
funded agencies like Sancta Maria House 
are helping at-risk youth turn their lives 

around.  
Please make a sacrificial gift to 
ShareLife through your parish or 

sharelife.org 

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING
Liturgical Publications will be setting up 

the advertisements for our church 
bulletin. The advertising will begin in 
September 2018 & supports the 

bulletin service. Please support the 
bulletin and advertise your product or 
service. Call Liturgical Publications at 

905‐624‐4422 

On the weekend of June 16th & 17th, 
2018 we will have a representative from 
the Christians of the Holy Land to brief 
us on the current Christian situation there. 
No second collection will be taken, rather 
they will have a beautiful display of 
authentic olive wood, hand carved religious 
items such as rosaries, crosses, nativities 
and more available for sale. Hope all of 
you will pass by and support the Holy 
Land. All method of payment will be 
available.  
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